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March 8, 2021


Wayne Ellis, President
Electrical Engineering Enterprises, Inc.
5316 E. Henry Ave,
Tampa, FL 33610
Ellis@electeng.com 

Compliance Assistance Offer Letter
	Electrical Engineering Enterprises, Inc.
	Facility EPA ID: FLR000215376
	Hillsborough County

Dear Mr. Ellis:

An inspection was conducted at your facility on February 21, 2021. During this inspection, potential non-compliance was noted. The purpose of this letter is to offer compliance assistance as a means of resolving this matter.

Specifically, potential non-compliance with the requirements of chapter 403, Florida Statutes, chapters 62-710 and 62-730, Florida Administrative Code were observed.  Please see the attached inspection report for a full account of Department observations and recommendations.

We request you review the items of concern noted and respond in writing within 15 days of receipt of this Compliance Assistance Offer. Your written response should include one of the following: 

1. Describe what has been done to resolve the non-compliance issue or provide a schedule de scribing how/when the issue will be addressed, or
2. Provide the requested information, or information that mitigates the concerns or demonstrates them to be invalid.

It is the Department’s desire that you are able adequately address the aforementioned issues within 15 days so that this matter can be closed. Your failure to respond promptly may result in the initiation of formal enforcement proceedings.  



Please address your response and any questions to Abigail Bridges of the Southwest District Office at 813-470-5787 or via e-mail at Abigail.Bridges@FloridaDEP.gov. We look forward to your cooperation with this matter.

Sincerely,



Michael Lynch
Environmental Administrator
Southwest District
Florida Department of Environmental Protection


Attachment:  Inspection Report


cc:	Michael Lynch, DEP; Michael.Lynch@floridadep.gov   
Abigail Bridges, DEP; Abigail.Bridges@floridadep.gov
[bookmark: _Hlk58997694][bookmark: _GoBack]	Nicole Wilson, Electrical Engineering; wilson@electeng.com 
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